
Winter 2020

In The

Year
in  

Review

“Fill the Bus” 
Promotion

Called “Fill the Bus,” PDFCU delivered school 
supplies to Delmae in October and supports the 
students and staff throughout the year.  

New CEO

Mike Leviner, CEOOctober after R
, joined our team in of 14 years, retired.

obin Williamson, our CEO 

Spelling Bee

Spelling Bee with Rosa Butler, 
Office Manager, along with Jeffery 

Gaines and Crystal Costa of 
Channel 15 News.

Manna House 
Donations

Margaret Cooper 
(and sister) delivering staff 

donations for the Manna House.

Thank you for being a member of our Credit Union and 
for helping to make 2019 another great year. 

Wishing you and your families a very happy and 
prosperous New Year!



Uncle Sam Wants YOU ...  
to Save Money on Your Next Car Purchase

Did you receive a tax refund from Uncle Sam? If so, consider using 
it as a down payment on your next vehicle purchase. 

Your new car may be within reach courtesy of Uncle 
Sam. Your tax refund along with our easy auto 
financing options will put you behind the 
wheel with lots of savings!

LOOKING FOR A NEW CAR?
Come see us for the lowest rates.

WANT TO REFINANCE YOUR CAR?
Bring us your car loan from another lender and we can save you money.

AND THAT’S NOT ALL...
We offer TruSTAGE Auto Insurance, GAP Insurance and Extended Warranties.

YOUR CREDIT UNION AND UNCLE SAM
With our flexible auto financing, great rates and lower monthly payments, your 
tax refund could be all you need to get you behind the wheel.

If the New Year is calling for a new car, make sure YOUR first call is to us at 
Pee Dee FCU. To apply, complete a loan application online at www.pdfcu.org 
or stop by our office today.

Prepare for Next Year Before They Do
Holidays have a way of 

sneaking up on you... before 
you know it, they’re here. Start 
saving now and experience a 
less stressful holiday with the 
Christmas Club Account.

   No monthly service fees

   Automatic transfer setup 
through Online Banking

   Funds electronically transferred into your share account in November

   Dividends earned daily and credited each quarter

  Convenient annual renewal to begin saving for the next year

Tuck away savings throughout the year and we’ll automatically transfer the 
funds into your Share Account on November 1.

Stop by any branch or call us to get started today.

Holiday Closings
Martin Luther King Jr. Day

Monday,  
January 20, 2020

Presidents’ Day
Monday,  

February 17, 2020

305 West Pine Street
Tele | 843.669.0461
Fax | 843.678-9053

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Mamie Tedder | Chairman

David Turner | Vice Chairman
Roselyn Green | Secretary

Kenneth McAllister | Treasurer
Lionel Brown

Evelyn Woodberry
J.E. Cox

Barbara Kennedy

SUPERVISORY COMMITTEE
Barbara Kennedy | Chairman

Kira Brown
Annie Murray

Machell Sprauve

OFFICE HOURS
Monday - Friday

9:00 AM - 5:00 PM
Drive-Thru

Monday - Friday
8:30 AM - 5:30 PM

www.pdfcu.org
www.twitter.com/pdfcu

http://www.pdfcu.org
http://www.pdfcu.org
http://www.twitter.com/pdfcu
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